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Ribbon Cutting for New DSNY Garage 
 
WHAT:  The Department of Sanitation will host a ribbon cutting in honor of its newest 

garage. The Manhattan 1/2/5 building will house those three districts in one 
location. The new garage is located near the Department’s new salt shed. 

 
WHO:  Kathryn Garcia, Sanitation Commissioner 
  Paul Bauer, AIA, LEED, AP, Project Principal, Dattner Architects  

Dr. Feniosky Pena-Mora, Department of Design and Construction Commissioner 
Erik Bottcher, Chief of Staff for Councilman Cory Johnson 

 
WHEN: Friday, December 11 
  11:30 a.m. 
  
WHERE: Manhattan 1/2/5 Garage  
  353 Spring Street 
 
About the New York City Department of Sanitation 
The Department of Sanitation (DSNY) promotes a healthy environment through the efficient 
management of solid waste and the development of environmentally sound long-range planning 
for handling refuse, including recyclables. The Department operates 59 district garages and 
manages a fleet of more than 2,000 rear-loading collection trucks, 450 mechanical brooms and 
500 salt/sand spreaders. The Department clears litter, snow and ice from approximately 6,500 
miles of City streets and removes debris from vacant lots as well as abandoned vehicles from 
City streets. 
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